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The participant, originally from El Salvador, has a strong background in electrical 
engineering, having graduated as a technician in 2001. Gaining extensive experience in 
electrical construction and maintenance in both El Salvador and USA. After moving to 
Australia in 2018, they faced challenges finding stable employment until securing a 
position as a maintenance electrician assistant in 2024. 

Before joining ETAUP, the participant had not sought formal recognition of their 
overseas qualifications. They learned about the program through the Department of 
Education and the ETU. They applied because they viewed it as a secure and legally 
compliant pathway into the Australian electrical industry. 

The participant finds ETAUP highly beneficial. ETAUP offers clear educational guidelines 
aligned with Australian standards, allowing participants to learn and apply new 
knowledge effectively. The structured duration of the program provides ample time to 
assimilate and practice these standards in a work setting. The participant particularly 
values the extensive support and guidance provided throughout the process. 

Through ETAUP, they are gaining the essential experience and knowledge required to 
excel under Australian electrical standards. Looking ahead, they plan to continue 
advancing their career by pursuing further education and training in the electrical field. 

  

 


